Department of Biology /’

1205 Avenue Docteur Penfield
Montreal, PQ, Canada H3A 1B1

August 1, 1984

Mr. Craig Wilson

Fungal Genetics Stock Center
Humboldt State University Foundation
Arcata, California 95521

U.S.A.

Dear Craig:

We recently had a request for any nuh mutants that seem to contain
less nuclease. Since we had to get them out and check them (for
viability) I decided to pack a second sample for FGSC as listed below
and mail them to you. Since we shall mail you also other mapping (and
mus?) strains later this year, you might wait giving them numbers and
allot another consecutive sequence of FGSC# when the next batch arrives.
Incidentally the testing of halo phenotype is not too easy. If you are
at the Vancouver meetings I'll explain to you then.

All the best,
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